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March 26, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Students in Grades Three, Four and Five: 
 
According to the guidelines of the New York State Education Department, we will administer 
assessments in English Language Arts and Mathematics to students in grades three, four and five. 
The tests will measure each student’s progress toward achieving the learning standards 
established by the State. The East Hills teachers will administer these tests to our students 
according to the following schedule: 

Assessment Administration Dates Grade Levels  

ELA April 3rd and 4th  3, 4, 5  

Math May 1st and 2nd  3, 4, 5  
 
These tests will be administered in the mornings in their classrooms, unless otherwise specified.  
If you must schedule medical/dental or any other appointments, we ask that you try not to 
schedule these on the testing days. 
 
Children respond best when they are calm, relaxed, and well rested.  If your child is ill on a testing 
day, makeup tests will be administered.  However, we are hoping for maximum pupil attendance 
during the regular testing period. 
 
We will make every effort to ensure that we maintain a test environment in which your child can 
do his/her best.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher or the 
Main Office. 
 
Sincerely, 

Melissa Krieger  Nichole Lewis 
Melissa Krieger  Nichole Lewis 
Principal   Assistant Principal 
 
MKNL/kb 
 

http://www.roslynschools.org/easthills
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